
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-10-23 

 

Title:  Allowing Cigar Lounges to Serve Alcoholic Beverages  

 

Date:  September 5, 2023 

 

 

This ordinance allows cigar lounges to serve alcoholic beverages in conjunction with the 

consumption of premium cigars, pipe tobacco, and related products. It expands 7.12.250, 

Taverns, to include tobacco shops operating a cigar lounge. Therefore, this requires a permit fee 

of $3,090. Currently there is one establishment that qualifies for this type of license.  

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


